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As part of Kinder Morgan’s February 17, 2016 Rule 523.e voluntary self-disclosure, a supplemental 
disclosure was made on April 29, 2016. Included in that packet was a Form 27 for the Kinder Morgan 
CO2 Co. DWD #1.  

After reviewing the COGIS database, it has been determined that there is not a permitted drilling pit 
associated with this well. Pit facility ID #289825 listed on the submitted Form 27 is related to the Kinder 
Morgan DWD X-1, not the DWD-1. The operator has stated that in 2012 when this well was re-entered, 
that a closed loop system was utilized.  

An electronic copy of the submitted Form 27 shall be uploaded to the COGIS database.  A remediation 
project regarding pit closure at this location will not be created at this time.  

Based on review of information presented, it appears that no further action is necessary at this time. 
However, should future conditions at the site indicate contaminant concentrations in soils exceeding 
COGCC standards or if ground water is found to be significantly impacted, then further investigation 
and/or remediation activities may be required at the site.  
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